
 

 

  

Paget News 
1st March 2024

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am going to start this week’s newsletter with yet another moan about parking at the start and 

end of the school day. I have received further complaints from residents about parents blocking 

driveways and dropped kerbs on Woodacre Road. One of the residents is a private paramedic and 

needs quick and easy access to his drive if he is called out to an emergency. Imagine if this was 

one of your loved ones that needed this paramedic, and they were too late getting there. As I 

have asked a multitude of times, please do not block residents’ driveways when dropping or 

collecting your children. Thank you for your co-operation.   

 

On a more positive note, this week Years Four and Six had a visit from the PCSO, Duncan to 

discuss some in depth content linked to anti-social behaviour and criminal exploitation. 

Following this visit I received a letter from Duncan expressing how impressed he was with the 

children in both year groups. To quote Duncan:  

 

“Can I please ask you to thank all in Year 4, staff and pupils, for an exceptional, in my view 

anyway, session. Well over an hour went by in the blink of an eye. Plenty of House Points were 

given out, which shows the level of engagement from the year group. The children were well 

behaved, joined in when needed, and hopefully enjoyed an input on a subject that sometimes 

can lead to issues both in and outside school. 

Once again, many thanks for the engagement from you and your team at Paget Primary, 

especially Year 4!! 

Also, for the record the Year 6 classes were impressive in their input, CSE, which obviously can 

be trying and worrying for children of their age, but everyone joined in and engaged well across 

the two classes.” 

 
Have a good weekend, 

Vicky Nussey 

 

 

 

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Mia W & Elodie 

RECEPTION:  Samiarah, Rayyan, David, Eshaal 

YEAR ONE: Millie G, Abia, Evan & Antonia 

YEAR TWO: Lee, Hasna, Jacob & Zylah  

YEAR THREE: Dillon, Gibrilla, Darcie & Suzie  

YEAR FOUR: Hawa, Remi, Cheryl & Levi  

YEAR FIVE: Jasmine, Tommie-John, Aaliyah & Connor 

YEAR SIX: Jake, Madison, Ellie-Louise & K’Mari 

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Ibrahim A & Ibrahim M 

HOUSEPOINTS 
THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 2D 

KS2: 5B 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Mercury 

KS2: Venus 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

 
    

 

 

PARENTS 

EVENING 
 

Tuesday 

12th March 

3.50-

6.20p.m.  
 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WORLD 

BOOK DAY 

 

Thursday 7th 

March  

 

 
 

 

 

 

RED NOSE 

DAY 

Friday 15th 

March  

 

Red noses on 

sale on the 

gates.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Benefits Support  
 

Find out what support you might be 

able to get to help with your living 

costs. You can get benefits and 

other financial support if you’re 

eligible: https://www.gov.uk/check-

benefits-financial-support/y 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/check-benefits-financial-support/y
https://www.gov.uk/check-benefits-financial-support/y


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: RE 

 

 



 

 

 

 

          



 

 

FINAL GAMES OF BASKETBALL LEAGUE….  

Paget took a trip to Broadway Academy taking a team of Year 6 students and 

Year 5. Team A played first and won with two great 3-pointers by Theo.  

After that game, team B played and unfortunately lost 2-0.  

Team A played and once again won 4-0 by great shots by Milad and Cam’Ron. 

Team B played a game but was really unlucky throughout the game and despite 

many chances could not get a breakthrough, a 0-0 draw.  

After that Paget B played Paget A and Paget A won 2-0.  

The final game for Team A was really tough against King Solomon and sadly lost 

4-2.  

Our teams were great and fought until the end and never gave up. Paget was 

brilliant throughout it all and I’m sure Mrs Nussey is very proud of us. Bring on 

the next tournament. 

 

 

Final league points: 

1st - King Solomon - 54 points 

2nd - Paget A - 41 points 

3rd - St Joseph’s - 35 points 

4th - The Oval - 34 points 

5th - Paget B - 21 points 

6th - Westminster - 12 points 

7th - St Vincent's - 8 points 

 

By Hayden and Edison  

 

    

 
                  



 

 

Year 6 give Boccia a try for the next round of the 

league… 
 

Paget did great last year but found this round a little tricky. But today the 

Paget team showed they had to pull together to try and get as many points as 

possible. Mrs Spiers even sent an extra team to help us even more!  

 

Our competitors were so skilled and friendly, we used our school motto 

“stronger together “. This was our inspiration for the tournament, and I am sure 

we will get better if we are able to practise a little more.  

 

All teams there were very good and whenever someone scored the other teams 

were so supportive. Every team showed that if we don’t score, we still care and 

clap, our school showed so much teamwork and support for each other.  

 

There were many different ages of kids there, and lots of encouraging teachers.  

Paget has been the best that they can be. We look forward to the next round.  

 

By Courtney and Catherine  

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

Spring Term 2024 

Wednesday 6th March - Year Five visit to Carding Mill Valley  

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day * 

Tuesday 12th March - Parents Evening  

Friday 15th March - Red Nose Day  

 Friday 22 March 2024- Last day of term - Break up for Easter holidays  

 

Summer Term 2024 

 

Monday 8 April 2024 - School Closed to children - Staff training Day  

Tuesday 9th April - Children return to school  

Thursday 18th-Friday19th April - Year Two Residential  

Thursday 2nd May - School closed to children - Elections  

Monday 6th May - School closed - May Day Bank Holiday  

Week commencing Monday 13th May - Year Six SATS Week  

Friday 24th May - Last day of term - Break up for half term  

· Half Term: Monday 27 May 2024 to Friday 31 May 2024 

 

Monday 3rd June - Term starts   

Week commencing Monday 3rd June - Year Four - Multiplication Check Week  

Week commencing 10th June - Year One - Phonics Screening Check week  

Week commencing Monday 1st July - Sports Week  

· Friday 19th July - Last day of term  

 

(Please note there is one more teacher day for this academic year yet to be agreed with 

ATLP - these will be shared when finalised)  

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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